
Kia Ora,

We are having great success with our student/staff housing project in Colville, with
approximately 230 days accomodation offered so far to 5th and 6th year medical
students, locum nursing staff and  the new practice manager.  Through the winter
months there is limited  need from staff and students so we wonder if there is
anyone in the community who is in need of healthier housing during the colder
winter months. The Health Trust is therefore inviting expressions of interest from
members of the community for possibly shared short-term (winter) occupation of
the Staff and Student House in Colville. Consideration would be given first to those
with health difficulties in need of warmer, dryer housing.  Please contact Emily at
the Health Centre Mon-Fri between 9:30 and 1:00, or phone 021 0246 2028.


